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I write with regards to planning application 2024/3534/P regarding reconfiguring the 02 centre
car park.

Currently there is no dockless ebike parking on site or near the 02 centre. As part of this
planning application, I would like Camden Council to require the conversion of a couple of
parking spaces (ideally located close to the entrance) to an ebike parking area in order to
encourage more sustainable forms of transport to the shops.

Thanks,
Chris



